
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.6 of 2022  
 
North Cardinal Buoy Eyemouth - Unlit and Submerged at High Water 
Date of Issue: 13th Sep 2022 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that there are issues with the North Cardinal Buoy 

whereby the chain is pulling it under at high water. It is likely that it is not visible at 

all around high water, and the light on the buoy is not functioning at any time.  

The Coastguard and Northern Lighthouse Board have been notified and we are 

working to arrange the required repairs a.s.a.p. 

It has also been reported that creel markers are also encroaching on the navigation 
channel.  Harbour users are reminded that any creel gear found near the channel 
will be removed immediately in accordance with the extant Local Notice to 
Mariners No. 2 of 2022 – Static Gear  
https://www.eyemouth-harbour.co.uk/notices-to-mariners/  
 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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